## Letter: Support of 2B paves way for broadband

John Frey 3:56 p.m. MDT October 28, 2015



(Photo: Courtesy photo)

At its meeting on Oct. 12, 2015, the Board of Trustees of the Poudre River Public Library District passed a resolution in support of ballot question 2B. The Board supports the City of Fort Collins ballot question to exempt itself from Colorado Senate Bill 152 so that the city can explore options in providing next-generation broadband services to residents, businesses and community anchors. The need for reliable, affordable, high-speed broadband services continues to grow as more daily life functions and activities are conducted online.

The mission of the Poudre River Public Library District is to provide universal access to ideas and information to enrich our communities. The ability for all of our patrons, regardless of geographic location, income level and other demographics, to access our digital resources with affordable and high-quality Internet service is critical

to this mission.

The Trustees of the Poudre River Public Library urge the residents of Fort Collins to vote yes on issue 2B.

John Frey lives in Fort Collins.



Read or Share this story: http://noconow.co/1MjsoBZ